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Sunday, March 29, 2020  

  

A MESSAGE FROM THE ELDERS 
Last Monday our state government issued a stay-at-home 

order for all non-essential work and activities.  We are 

thankful that the mandate includes exceptions for 

communications and worship gatherings.  The Harvest elders 

respect our government’s desire to protect our fellow citizens. 

We also desire to provide spiritual and practical care to our 

church, which is needed now more than ever. 
 

WE WILL CONTINUE TO PROVIDE A SUNDAY SERVICE LIVESTREAM.  

We ask you to tune in from home Sundays at 9am or 11am 

through our website, app, or Facebook page: 

facebook.com/harvestbiblechurch.detroitwest.  We are 

limiting our on-site personnel to those who are necessary for 

the livestream production, and they will be maintaining safe 

protocols through hand-washing and physical distancing.  If 

you live by yourself and do not have anyone else to 

assemble with, please reach out to Elder Kenneth Ertman: kenneth@kennethertman.com.  
 

WE WILL PROVIDE ADDITIONAL COMMUNICATION, CONTENT, AND CARE.  

Please see the bulletin items below for information on Pastor Dan’s online Bible study, as well as online 

content and gatherings for children, teens, and young adults. 
 

WE WILL BE AVAILABLE TO YOU THROUGH EMAIL OR PHONE.  

Church staff are working from home as much as possible, but we want to stay in contact with you 

during this season. The best way to reach us is through admin@harvestdetroitwest.org. The church 

office voicemail will be checked frequently (734.895.3280).  Please reach out to us!   
 

HARVEST HELPING HANDS 

Do you NEED practical help, such as grocery pickup, urgent supplies, or an encouraging phone call? 

Or are you willing to PROVIDE this help to someone in the church family?  Visit harvestdetroitwest.org/ 

resources/stories-articles/harvest-helping-hands or email andrew.m.schaad@gmail.com.  We have 

an opportunity to act out Christ’s love for members of our church family, especially those who are 

older, sick, or otherwise vulnerable. 
 

Bear one another’s burdens, and so fulfill the law of Christ. (Gal. 6:2) 

Thank you for your faithful giving! 
 

  

Weekly Need: $13,000.00 
  

Budget YTD: $156,000.00 

Actual YTD: $148,168.35 
  

General Fund: $10,882.05 
  

Food Pantry:  $160.42 
  

   

A secure link for giving online 

(through Subsplash) is available 

from the Harvest website:  

harvestdetroitwest.org/connect/ 

giving.  You can also mail 

offerings to the church office: 

6420 N. Newburgh Road, 

Westland, 48185. 
  

GIVING REPORT 
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COMMUNICATION AT HARVEST 

The Harvest website and Facebook page are updated with cancellations, postponements, and 

“breaking news” announcements.  There’s also a simple way to stay “in the loop” with email and text 

message announcements and alerts from Harvest.  From your smart phone, text to 734.732.4900: 
  

LOOP (to receive latest church-wide updates and alerts)  

PRAY (to receive prayer requests) 

C20 (to receive updates for the College & 20s group) 

TEENS (to receive updates for the Teen Ministry) 

MEN (to receive updates for the Men’s Ministry) 

WOMEN (to receive updates for the Women’s Ministry) 
  

You’ll receive a text with a link to provide additional information.  Your information will be used for 

Harvest communications only! 
 

NEW MEMBER 

We are glad to inform the congregation that Shea Heid has indicated interest in membership at 

Harvest!  In keeping with our practice, and the spirit of Matthew 18:15-17, we ask you to resolve any 

personal matters which, if ignored, would hinder her fruitful service to Christ among us. 

WEDNESDAY ONLINE BIBLE STUDY 

Pastor Dan is leading an online Bible study Wednesdays at 7:00pm.  You can access this through our 

website livestream page or our Facebook page: facebook.com/harvestbiblechurch.detroitwest. 
 

ONLINE ACTIVITIES FOR CHILDREN, TEENS, AND YOUNG ADULTS 

• Parents of children, our weekly online Bible lesson is found at facebook.com/Harvest-Family-

Ministries-619423684865467.  Questions?  Contact Sarah Beggs (sdoreenb99@yahoo.com). 

• Teens, visit harvestdetroitwest.org/ministries/youth for ways we are communicating, as well as 

up-to-date information to join Youth Group Live via Pastor Rob’s Facebook page tonight at 

6pm.  Questions?  Contact Amiee Kaiser (akaiser@harvestdetroitwest.org). 

• Young adults, find information on our Wednesday Zoom meeting at facebook.com/groups/ 

harvestcantonyoungadults/.  Questions?  Contact Pastor Mike (mikemoses9@gmail.com).   
  

SUBMIT PRAYER REQUESTS 

Our prayer warriors are still at work, bringing the requests of the Harvest family before the throne of 

God!  Please forward your requests to the church office (admin@harvestdetroitwest.org). 
  

THE FOLLOWING EVENTS HAVE BEEN POSTPONED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE: 

         SENIOR ADULTS’ HENRY FORD MUSEUM TRIP  

         SPRING WORK DAY    

         SCHAAD FAMILY COMMISSIONING SERVICE & DINNER     

 

 

Easter Activities at Harvest 
Invitation cards are available in the front entryway of the church building! 
  

 Good Friday Services - Friday, April 10, noon & 7pm 
 

 Resurrection Sunday Celebration - Sunday, April 12, 9 & 11am 
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